
 
 

Rotary District 6900 
2020-2021 District Grants 

Deadline Change 
 

 
 

Due to the current situation with COVID-19, the deadline 
to submit your District Grant application for 2020-2021 
has been extended. The new deadline is Monday, June 
1st, 2020. This should allow extra time for you to evaluate 
community needs and to work with your community 
partners to determine the best use of funds to meet those 
needs.  This applies to both standard and competitive 
grants.  Competitive grants will be reviewed on 
Wednesday, June 3rd, 2020. 

Please do not wait until June 1st to submit your grant. It is 
best to submit at least one week prior to the new 
deadline so the grant application can be reviewed, and 
changes made if necessary. 

Due to the extension, no District Grant applications will be 
accepted after June 1st. 

Yours In Rotary Service, 

Gillian 

 


